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The Southeastern Carpenters Regional Council’s (SECRC) policy is to support ANY candidate who 

supports Carpenter family issues.  This policy has yielded positive results supporting both Republicans 

and Democrats; continues today and is reflective of our members.  These candidates support workers’ 

rights and agree with us on addressing TAX FRAUD through MISCLASSIFICATION OF WORKERS in the 

Tuesday May 24th, 2022 Alabama Primary elections.  

  

 

The SECRC recommends the following candidate based on Labor issues because we believe he will 

best serve your interests as Carpenters in the Tuesday May 24th, 2022 Alabama Primary Elections. 

 

Terrance Irelan (R)                                                              State House District 2 

 

How you vote is a personal decision.  The Southeastern Carpenters Regional Council (SECRC) 

recommends Terrance Irelan would best represent our members.  For more information contact Brett 

A. Hulme, SECRC Political Director at (404) 293-3596 or Local 1209 Business Manager Tim Burns at 

(256) 766-4055.  Make Your Voice Heard, Vote TUESDAY, MAY 24th, 2022! 

 

 

 

When Carpenters Vote, Politicians Listen! 


